

13th April 2021

Welcome back. – Please take note of the following.

· Parent/Teacher Meeting – Aladdin App Booking
Due to Covid-19 restrictions this year’s Parent/Teacher meetings will be by phone call. We are using the Aladdin App to allow parents an opportunity to book a date and time that suits them from the available slots.  From today, Tuesday April 13th at 3pm, parents should go on to the App and create a booking for each of their children.  This facility is open until Friday, April 16th.
Please note
· The duration of the phone call will be 10mins.  If you require more time, please arrange an additional date with the class teacher.
· Please make sure you are available to receive the call at the arranged time.  The call will be identified as an “unknown number”.
· If you have any difficulties booking a time slot please contact the school at 041-9822873 or secretary@callystownnationalschool.ie
[bookmark: _GoBack]Book Rental – The book rental fee for the coming school year, (2021/2022) is as follows:
 1 child - €70, 2 children - €140, 3 children - €190, 4 children - €240.
We are asking all parents to use Aladdin E-payments to pay this fee.  You will receive an E-payments request today and payment should be made before June 4th.  If you have any difficulty using this payment method please contact the school secretary.

Re-Opening Date:  The school will re-open after the Summer holidays on Tuesday August 31st.
Covid-19: It is important that we continue to adhere to the regulations and precautions that have been put in place over recent months.  I’d like to thank all our pupils and their families for their efforts so far and look forward to your continued co-operation in the months to come.
Ambrose McGinnity
Principal
